
 

NEWSLETTER—18 NOVEMBER 21 

 
Dear Parents  

I hope that you and your families are well.   

As you will now be aware, I will be taking up a new post at 
Easter, as School Adviser for the Lancashire Monitoring and 
Intervention team. The Governing Body are working hard 
and closely with the Local Authority, in proceeding to ap-
point a new Headteacher for St Peter’s. I feel so privileged 
to have led St Peter’s for the past seven years and I want to 
send my deepest gratitude to the wonderful staff and gov-
erning team, who all work so hard for the children and to 
you and the wider community for your continued support.   

We are now quickly approaching the season of Advent and 
are looking forward to celebrating this special time of year 
in school. We are intending to invite parents into school on 
a class-by-class basis for Advent Liturgy/ Nativity. Further 
information regarding your child’s class is included on this 
newsletter. To manage this in a Covid safe manner we are 
restricting attendance to a maximum of two guests.  We are 
strongly advising that a lateral flow test is taken prior to 
coming into school and face coverings will be required.     

We have made the difficult decision to cancel the live 
school pantomime this year. The PTFA will be supporting a 
fun day in school on Thursday 16th December ‘Step into 
Christmas.’ Further details are included overleaf.   

Kind regards  

Mrs Heyes  

 

ARK AFTER SCHOOL CLUB/BREAKFAST CLUB/KINDERGARTEN  

& DINNER MONEY FEES 

If you have any overdue fees for the Ark, Breakfast Club, Kindergarten or din-

ner money.  May we politely remind you to bring any overdue payments up to 

date as soon as possible.   Payment can be made via Scopay or by card at the 

school office. Many thanks 

 23 Nov Nasal Flu Vaccinations 

 30 Nov Y3 Advent Liturgy 9am 

 2 Dec Y4 Advent Liturgy 9am 

 3 Dec Christmas Jumper Day 

 7 Dec Y5 Advent Liturgy 9am 

 9 Dec Y6 Advent Liturgy 9am 

 Mon 13 Dec Evolution Dance 
Performance 4pm 

 Mon 13 Y2 Nativity  6pm 

 Tues 14 Y1 Nativity 6pm 

 Wed 15 Rec Nativity 6pm 

 Weds 15 Dec KS2 Christmas 
Lunch 

 Thurs 16 Dec KS1 Christmas 
Lunch  

 Thur 16 Dec ‘Step into Christ-
mas’ party day 

 Fri 17 Dec school closes for 
Christmas break—2pm (Ark 
4.30pm) 

 Wed 5 January school re-opens 

PLEASE ENSURE YOUR CHILD 

DOES NOT BRING ANY PROD-

UCTS CONTAINING NUTS INTO 

SCHOOL AS WE HAVE A NUM-

BER OF PUPILS WITH A SEVERE 

NUT ALLERGY 

 

AUTUMN TERM REPORTS 

The Autumn term reports will be 

sent out by email on  

14 December 



HEALTH WEALTH 

This week we are looking at the 

importance of looking after our 

health. Please see our well-being 

blog for further information. 

HOLIDAY CLUB 

HALF TERM 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS!  

Well done to Cleo in 

Y6! Cleo had great suc-

cess at the All Nations 

Dance competition win-

ning. 1st classical, 2nd 

Latin, 3rd tango and 

4th ballroom. What a 

star!  

 

ADVENT LITURGIES &  

CHRISTMAS NATIVITY 

PLAYS 

We invite parents to join us 

for the following Advent 

liturgies & Christmas Na-

tivity plays. There will be a 

limit of 2 persons per pupil 

and we politely request a 

lateral flow test is taken prior to arrival. 

Tues 30 Nov 9am  Y3—Theme is ‘Hope’ 

Thurs 2 Dec 9am Y4—Theme is ‘Peace’ 

Tues 7 Dec 9am Y5—Theme is ‘Joy’ 

Thurs 9 Dec 9am Y6—Theme is ‘Love’ 

Mon 13 Dec 6pm Y2 Nativity 

Tues 14 Dec 6pm Y1 Nativity 

Weds 15 Dec 6pm Reception Nativity 

Primary School Application 

The deadline to apply for a primary school place for Sept 2022 is 15 Jan 2022.  Please follow the link HERE to ap-

ply. 

In addition to the on-line application, please see link below to our admissions page where you will find the sup-

plementary form and policy, required for St Peters. 

https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/our-school/admissions 

All details are also attached. 

SCHOOL TOURS AVAILABLE MON 22, 29 NOV, 6 DEC at 4.30pm—To book a tour please telephone the school 

office on 01253 734658 

VIRTUAL SCHOOL TOUR https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/our-school/welcome/virtual-school-tour 

Memorial Mass for Mr Don O’Toole 

(past St Peter’s Headmaster) 

St Peter’s Church, Lytham—Fri 19 Nov at 12 noon 

 

Mrs Heyes will be attending with 

the Head Girl, Head Boy, Deputy 

Head Girl and Deputy Head Boy. 

Only a small family group were able 

to attend the funeral last year and 

the family would like to celebrate 

the life of Don and welcome all to 

attend his Memorial Mass tomor-

row.  

SCHOOL VIRTUES 

Grateful and Generous 

Within our school community at St Peter's we are grow-
ing to be grateful for our own gifts, for the gift of other 
people and for the blessings of each day; and being gen-
erous with these gifts, becoming men and women for 
others.  We grow by knowing  and being  grateful for all 
our gifts, developing them to the full so that we can be 
generous in the service of others. 

“You have not lived today until you have done 

something for someone who can never repay you.” 

John Bunyan (1628-88) 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/apply-online-for-a-school-place/
https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/our-school/admissions
https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/our-school/welcome/virtual-school-tour


Ice 

HEALTH WEEK 

We are focussing on 
health in school this 
week. 

 

OLD SHIRTS & NEWSPAPERS FOR PAINTING 

We are looking for donations of unwanted adult sized 
button up shirts and old newspapers for our painting 
and arts & crafts sessions. All donations will be grateful-
ly received. 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to Lytham in Bloom for our 

Gold award for Best Primary School 

Garden.  Well done to the children for 

helping with planting and maintaining 

our flower and vegetable beds and 

flower pots and boat. 

TOYS/GAMES FOR THE ARK 

 

Are you having a pre-Christmas clear out? 

If you have any unwanted toys or games in good 

condition, the Ark are looking for donations.  

Thank you in advance. 

The Dance Evolution Club 

will be performing their 

Christmas Theme dance at 

4pm on Mon 13 Dec, 

limited to 2 persons per 

pupil. 



  

EVENTS & FUNDRAISING 

 

Christmas  

Jumper Day 

3 Dec  

Dress up in your  

favourite Christmas 

jumper or outfit in exchange for chocolates/

biscuits for KS1 and Bottles for KS2 towards 

the Raffle 

 

CHRISTMAS LUNCH 

Weds 15th Dec w ill be for  the juniors

(KS2) - Christmas accessories may be worn. 

Thurs 16th Dec w ill be for  the infants 

(KS1)  

PLEASE PRE-ORDER BY  FRI 3RD 

DEC BY  

EMAILING  

bursar@st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk 

Raffle tickets will be sent 

out next week for selling. 

Please return ticket stubs 

and money by Thur 2 Dec. 

The Christmas Raffle will be 

drawn on  Fri 3 Dec—

Christmas Jumper Day 

KS1—Chocolates/Biscuits    

 KS2—Bottles 

mailto:bursar@st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk


We have made the difficult decision to cancel the live school pantomime this 

year. The PTFA have organised a fantastic, fun-filled Christmas Themed day 

for the children on  Thursday 16th December ‘Step into Christmas.’  

Please see details below. 





NEW SCHOOL WINTER 

LUNCH MENU 

 Mon 1 Nov - Week 2 

 Mon 8 Nov - Week 3 

 Mon 15 Nov - Week 1 

 Mon 22 Nov - Week 2 

 Mon 29 Nov - Week 3 

 Mon 6 Dec - Week 1 



 

Arthur and The Magic Book 

 

We’re happy to support local author Dina Elizabeth Slater as she launches her 

fantastic new children’s picture book, Arthur and the Magic Book. 

Dina was a previous pupil of St Peter’s and we are very proud to know she 

started her education with us and has now started her journey as a writer.  

Dina will be visiting school next year, on World Book Day.  I’m sure she will 

be an inspiration to the children, especially knowing that she was a pupil of 

their school. 

Please see further details on the website, via link below. 

www.artandetta.co.uk   

We congratulate Dina and wish her every success! 

Here is a link to the pdf version of the book:  https://bit.ly/2YXhPrY 

  

http://www.artandetta.co.uk/
https://bit.ly/2YXhPrY

